
 

 

    
 
 

 
 
Wednesday 23rd June 2021 
 
 
 
Dear EYFS parents and carers, 
 
Re: PE Kit Monday and Wednesday 
 
EYFS will be taking part in an additional PE lesson on a Wednesday for 3 weeks. The 
children will have the opportunity to learn some basic tennis skills which is very exciting. 
 
Due to this, we would like the children to wear their PE kits both on a Monday and 
Wednesday the weeks beginning 28th June, 5th July and 12th July. After these weeks, the 
children will only be required to wear their PE kits on a Monday.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
The EYFS Team 
 
 
 


